
 

Aqua Room 
The Academy at 

Manhattan Beach July 2019  
       Sizzling Hot Summer 

 Welcome back Aqua Room families! We hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing 

summer break and 4th of July! We have a lot of fun activities planned ahead including 

water days to cool us off during these warm summer days in July! Don’t forget to pack 

extra clothes and water bottles for your children please! 

 Our first week back, we will be learning everything about the beach! Students 

will practice counting with seashells and count the correct amount 

to match the corresponding number. We will also take part in a 

beach bucket digraph sort and put words into the matching bucket. 

During craft time, kiddos will design their very own flip flops with 

construction paper and pipe cleaners! 

 Week two will be all about picnics and delicious summer treats! Children will 

construct ants on a picnic blanket and drawing their favorite sum-

mer/picnic treats on a paper plate. They will also decorate their 

own ice cream cone out of a cupcake liner, glitter, and draw a cher-

ry on top.  

 On the third week, we will be learning about pirates. We will be talking and 

writing about activities that pirates do and finding treasure. In another activity we 

will use kid friendly hammers and chisels to chip away at ice until we reach the treas-

ure frozen inside!    

 The last week of July will be all about oceans! We will discuss 

the many different creatures that live under the sea and will use a 

variety of art mediums to create blue whales, crabs, sharks and sea-

horses! We will also be writing sentences about the different ani-

mals that we can find in the ocean.  

 As a reminder we will be having water days July 12th & 22nd! Please bring your 

child in a bathing suit ready for a fun filled water day! Also bring a towel, extra 

change of clothing and apply sunscreen before school! Don’t forget to label belongings. 

Ms. Erika & Ms. Stella  

Reminders: 

- CHALK will be closed July 
1-July 5 for Summer Break!  

- We will be having water 
days on Friday, July 12th & 
Monday, July 22nd! 

- Don’t forget to pack extra 
clothes for your children! 

- Please remember to sign 
your child in/out daily. 

- Please be mindful to pick 
up your child at or before 
12pm for half day program! 
Late fees will be enforced 

 

Olivia B. 7/27 

Evelyn F. 7/31 

 

Star of the Week 

7/8 Olivia H. 

7/22 Olivia B. 


